
CEC record‐Docket #11‐AFC‐03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case  
Rebecca Gray [rmendegray@yahoo.com]  

Dear Mr. Solorio, 
  
I am writing to express my extreme disappointment that the CEC wants to take away an area designated 
as OPEN SPACE and re-zone it for a huge power plant. 
  
I understand this land was donated by the federal government for OPEN SPACE.  So why is it even 
being considered as a power plant site, especially when it is adjacent to residences and schools? 
  

Sent: Monday, April 30, 2012 9:22 PM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy  

    

Cogentrix is funded by Goldman Sachs, the company that brought us the worst economic crisis in 80 
years.   They will not keep any promises about "changing project views" or "mitigating" environmental 
damage.   
  
The money would be better spent on giving solar panels to every residential and commercial property in 
Santee. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Rebecca Gray 
Santee, CA  92117 
  
  
  
  

Page 1 of 1CEC record‐Docket #11‐AFC‐03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case

5/21/2012https://mail.ces.ca.gov/owa/?ae=Item&t=IPM.Note&id=RgAAAAA8wz2XgMkKTJckHM...

 DATE
 RECD.

DOCKET
11-AFC-3

APR 30 2012

MAY 21 2012


